GEN ERA CORPORATION T 4 —

October 25, 2007

Subject: Lamp Recall Notice (20-6644-00) — Produced between September 29, 2006 - May 11, 2007.
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éVe had identified tﬁat ?c\uem%o-m%-ao (0§f06’lesan Altima Head Lamp) exhibit photometric
performance variances ( olafﬁI\to cprta‘n Jroﬂuctloﬁ Batch¢971hat warrant a product recall. Please
immediately inspect and ‘oniy_quamnnne inventory that wa&pmduced between September 29, 2006
and May 11, 2007. PleaSe_contaet -your Genera D;strlbutwn Ceter for an RGA number to facilitate
your return. You will be re!’ﬁthuae}l for all return trnns&-tatlon charges and be credited for 100%
value of the merchandise. > \ / ’r‘w(w, S
N 7T

Inventory that were produced ‘prior’ to September 29, 2006 and ‘after’ May 11, 2007 is conforming to
photometric requirements and may continued to be distributed.
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Please refer to the images below for identifying the manufacture date of the product:

Please refer to the 8-digit lot # code immediately following the part number The same 8-digit lot # is also stamped
*20-6644-00" near the bottom of the label to determine manufacture date. on the housing of the physical lamp.

The 8-digit code = Month, Day, Year, Hour (MMDDYYHH). The
example above was manufactured on April 23, 2007 at 19:00 hour.

Recalled Item:

Partslink #  Description
NI2502156 05-06 Nissan Altima (without HID/Non-SER) Headlamp (Left Hand)

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused, and thank you for your
cooperation. Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact your local Branch
Representative for more information.

Sincerely,

Genera Management Team




